From: Shannon Reid

To: Planning Panels Mailbox
Subject: Written Submission Supporting Approval of Application to Newport Surf Life Saving Club
Date: Monday, 2 December 2024 3:51:07 PM

Good afternoon Panel Secretariat,

Regarding the Land and Environment Court Proceedings No. 2023/109048
(DA2021/2173) - Application for alterations and additions and coastal protection works to
Newport Surf Life Saving Club, I wish to advise that I very strongly support approval of
this application.

As an active member of Newport SLSC with two school age daughters involved in the
Newport SLSC Nippers program I eagerly await completion of the much needed upgrade
works to the Newport Surf Life Saving Club to bring the facilities into line with
community expectations.

I very much hope that this application will be approved without further delay so that
upgrade works can commence in 2025.

Best Regards,

Shannon Reid

3 Loverini Placei Newiort 2106





